
July 27, 1967 

Mrs . Lee A . Worthy 
555 East Anthony Street, N. W . 
Atlanta 18 , Georgia 

Dear Mrs . Worthy: 

In further reply to your letter of July 15, this 
is to advise that a work order ha been issu_ed 
to modify the drainage ditch at the rear of 
555 Ea t Anthony Street . 

This will be done at the earliest po ible 
date. 

lAJr:eo 

S incerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




